

May 5, 2008

Mr. Joe Rings Tri Village Bow Hunters Post Office Box 22 Nassau, NY 12123-0022

Dear Mr. Rings:

Thank you for your organization's gift to the Child Cancer Social Work Education Fund in memory of Danielle McCagg at Albany Medical Center. Your firm's support of Albany Med furthers our mission to provide the very best in patient care, education, and research; through giving, Tri Village Bow Hunters sustains an incredible resource for the people in our region.

Good things happen at Albany Med every day. Talented doctors and nurses offer compassionate care; though often under tremendous pressure and against seemingly insurmountable odds, they do so with compassion. Diligent scientists spend hour upon hour striving to find the reasons and cures for disease. Tomorrow's doctors, many of whom remain in the Capital Region, study and learn from some of the most accomplished physicians in the world. Everything that happens here is necessary, and none of this could happen without your support.

IRS regulations require that we include the following: since no goods or services were received in exchange for your gift, the full amount is tax deductible as permitted by law. This serves as a receipt for your organization's gift of \$50.00 on Tuesday, April 29, 2008, and must be retained to support charitable contributions for tax purposes.

Tri Village Bow Hunters has made a commitment to Albany Med. In return, we commit that this investment will directly support the individuals we serve. Thank you for choosing to support the Albany Medical Center community. Your gift truly makes a difference

Sincerely,

Terri A. Cerveny

Tun a. avery

Senior Vice President for Development